Williamson County Facilities
3101 SE Inner Loop
Georgetown, Texas 78626
512-943-1599
512-930-3313 Fax
facilities@wilco.org

December 8, 2021

To: Purchasing

Re: 22RFP32 Recommendation

The recommendation from the RFP Evaluation Committee is to award the Overhead Door
contract to The Door Company effective January 1, 2022. This evaluation is based on all items
outlined in the evaluation criteria in 22RFP32. Proposal pricing is within the current budget for
these services.

The Door Company is a locally owned and operated company in Williamson County and has
been providing services for approximately 25 years. They have experience working on,
installing, and maintaining a large number of overhead doors including doors on Williamson
County facilities. These Williamson County facilities include Parks, Expo, Sheriff Office’s and
Jail, and various Emergency response facilities.

The Facilities Department recommends that the Williamson County Commissioners Court
award the contract based on the committee’s evaluation.

Sincerely,
=
Dale Butler

Facilities Director
Williamson County



